
 
Bower Place Winter Play Reminders  

March 22 
As a club we entered into a lease agreement with Bower Place to offer an alternative indoor space 
for members in early 2023.  

Access and use has been largely based on an honesty system. Recently we started to utilize 
captains in the evenings and on the weekends to ensure we are meeting our organizational 
and financial commitments.    

Important reminders: 

• Members with a current 2023 membership are eligible to play. Memberships for 2022 
expired December 31/23 and are no longer current.  
 

• If you do not pay monthly, the cost for RDPC members is $5.00 and for non members it is 
$10.00. Place money in cashbox at entrance. Canadian coins or cash is the preferred 
currency. 

 
• The cost for each of the remaining months is $40.00/month 

 
• Send E transfer to: reddeerpickleballclub@gmail.com and indicate it is for Winter Play 23 

 
• Please sign in with full names using the book provided. Or indicate first name and last initial. 

 
• We invite current 2023 RDPC members to bring a guest(s) to try out the courts. Non members 

need to sign the waiver that is found in the non member sign in binder. It is the member's 
responsibility to ensure guests have signed waivers. 

 
• Non members(not guests of members) are welcome during drop in play times as long as there 

is a captain/supervising member on site. Non members sign ins account for 12% of users. 
 

• A small group of members are trying to make this a good experience for all. If you wish to help 
to make it even better email: communication@reddeerpickleball.com  
 

The link to all the guidelines for use can be found by clicking here. 
NOTE: The courts will be closed every second Saturday for cleaning starting at 5:00 pm 
 

mailto:communication@reddeerpickleball.com
https://reddeerpickleball.com/winter-play-bower-mall/

